
Streets, Alleys and Sidewalks Committee of the City of Harlan, Iowa – July 21, 2025 

The Streets, Alleys and Sidewalks Committee met on Monday, July 21, 2025, at Noon in the Council 
Chambers, 711 Durant Street, Harlan, Iowa. 

Present:   Sharon Kroger, *Kyle Lindberg, Jennifer Kelly 

Absent:   None  

Also Present:  Gervas Mgonja, Jeff Musich, Ashley Schleis, Jack Gubbels, and *Troy Schaben  
(* indicates participating remotely)  

Chairperson Kroger called the meeting to order.  

It was moved by Kelly and seconded by Lindberg to approve the agenda. The motion carried 
unanimously. 
 
No conflicts of interest were stated. 
 
It was moved by Kelly and seconded by Lindberg to approve the minutes of the June 25, 2024, 
Streets, Alleys, and Sidewalks Committee meeting. The motion carried unanimously. 
 
The committee reviewed Michelle Blum’s request to add a handicap parking spot in front of her 
business on Durant. There was no action taken. 
 
The committee discussed trailer parking on the street without being attached to a vehicle. Gervas 
and Ashley will reach out to other communities and let the committee know. No action was taken.  
 
The committee discussed No Parking on the curves on Dye Street and Gary Scull Drive due to traffic 
safety. It was moved by Lindberg and seconded by Kelly to recommend to Council to add “No 
Parking Between Signs” on the curves. Motion carried unanimously.  
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

These minutes are as recorded by Ashley Schleis and are subject to committee approval at the next 
regular meeting. 


